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Lourdes Primary School


September Newsletter 2014





Meet the Teacher





This is an opportunity for the Class Teacher to meet with parents. At this meeting the Class Teacher will share information regarding learning at that stage.























Dear Parents,





Our Primary 1 pupils are now attending full time and have settled very well. Each Primary 1 class has already been on a visit to the Scotland Street Museum as part of the topic Toys. We plan to have more Educational Visits for all our stages. 





We look forward to seeing you next week at our meetings. 





Regards,


Maureen Simpson


Head Teacher














School Improvements





We are currently having alteration work  carried out to the accessibility toilet in the school foyer. As a result the toilet is out of order.

















Date for your Diary








Meet the Teacher    Monday 8th September 3.15


Primary 1, 2 and 3 and Room 8





Meet the Teacher   Tuesday 9th September 3.15


Primary 4, 5, 6, 7 and Room 16


Pr 7 Barcapel Meeting Tuesday 9th September 





Sponsored Bounce 	Thursday  25th September





Pr 7 Barcapel Visit	Monday 22nd September





Primary 1 Photographs for Evening Times


Monday 22nd September 10.30





Flu Vaccination	Monday 27th  October 





                        


Parent Evenings        4th and 6th November             




















Working in Partnership with Parents





Many thanks to all the parents who attended the meeting last week and who are now supporting activities at Golden Time on a Friday. 


So far Primary 2 will be offered Art, football and storytelling.


We hope more parents will offer support in order to extend these activities.





Barcapel Visit





Mrs Kay will meet with the Primary 7 Parents on Tuesday 9th September in the School Hall after Meet the Teacher. 








Holiday and In Service Dates











In Service Days





18th September and 19th September 2014





September Holiday 





Friday 26th and Monday 29th September 2014





 


October Holiday





Monday 13th October – Friday 17th October 2014
































 












































School Uniform / P.E. Kit





Please ensure that your child has a P.E. Kit on the days the class has P.E. A reminder that jewellery must not be worn. Earrings must be removed in order to take part in the lesson. 





P.E. is part of the curriculum and children must participate.








Tooth brushing





The tooth brushing programme will start again on Monday for Primary 1 and 2 pupils taking part. 











Parking





Once again our neighbours in the flats in Berryknowes Road have written to the school asking our parents to be more considerate when parking.





Outside the school we still have cars causing an obstruction especially by parking on the roundabout which is illegal. 




















School Office





Our Office Manager has yet to be replaced and for the time being Miss Cumming and Mrs Connelly will continue to provide an excellent service.





The school office is opened 


Monday – Thursday  8.30 – 4p.m.


Friday 8a.m – 3.30p.m. 

















Standards and Quality Report





At the end of each school session we must submit a report to the Authority in order to describe the progress we have made over the year. A copy of the  report is available at the school office or can be viewed on our website. 











School Allotment 





Many thanks to Mr Murphy and some of the pupils from Primary 6 for clearing the allotment of all the weeds. 


As we have a plot  alongside Sense Scotland  we have made a joint  application  for funding to landscape the plots.




















